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August 25, 1975 

Mr. Leslie Trumbull 
FILM-MAKERS' COOPERATIVE 
175 Lexington Avenue 
New York, N.Y, 10016 

Dear Mr. Trumbull: 

I will appreciate to receive a copy of the new Catalogue 
No. 6 if it is already available —as I infer from the 
good news contained in the June 1975 Report. 

Thank you very much.-

Sincerely 

roJy 

\ Ferrater-Mora 
Chetwynd Aparts. 806 
Rosemont, Pa, 19010 
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